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The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of  Fiji and thanks the head of delegation for the presentation of the UPR National Report. 
We extend our appreciation for the country’s achievements in the process of  implementation of commitments from the previous UPR cycle.
Serbia, in particular, welcomes the launching of its first National Adaptation Plan that outlines progressive strategies to ensure an inclusive, systematic and strategic approach to climate adaptation and building disaster resilience
              We would like to recommend to Fiji the following:

- to ratify the Convention against Discrimination in Education, as recommended by UNESCO,

- to adopt comprehensive anti-racism and ethnic discrimination legislation, including a national action plan, and determinate racial/ethnic motives as aggravating circumstances in criminal legislation.


              We wish Fiji a very successful review process.
